

Campaign to Protect Rural England

Mr Greg Meo
Meo Landscapes
Hall Farm House
Ferry Road
Carleton St Peter
Norwich NR14 7BD

September 20th, 2011

Dear Greg

CPRE Norfolk Awards 2011

I am delighted to inform you that, further to your application earlier this year, the CPRE Norfolk Awards judging panel have decided that Thurton School Gardens are to be given a CPRE Norfolk Award 2011. Congratulations indeed to all those involved in your project.

The Awards ceremony will take place on Thursday November 17th at the Assembly House in Norwich, 7pm for 7.30pm. I do hope you are able to join us and the judges for the Awards presentations and I would be grateful if you would complete the enclosed Ceremony Information Form and return to me by Friday October 14th.

I also enclose an information sheet about the CPRE Norfolk Awards and the ceremony, which I hope will answer any other questions you might have, but please do contact me if you have any other queries.

With many congratulations once again, and I look forward to seeing you on the 17th.

Yours sincerely

Katy Jones

Membership and Events Manager

PS. Please note that the date of the Ceremony coincides with the Norwich Christmas Lights switch-on, so we recommend you allow extra time for getting into Norwich and parking.

CPRE Norfolk Cardinal House 86 St. Benedict's Street Norwich NR2 4AB

Telephone: 01603 761660 Email: info@cprenorfolk.org.uk www.cprenorfolk.org.uk

President Professor Tim O'Riordan

Chairman James Parry

Treasurer John Davies

The Campaign to Protect Rural England exists to promote the beauty, tranquillity and diversity of rural England by encouraging the sustainable use of land and other natural resources in town and country.

Registered charity number 210706

100% recycled paper